
August 31, 1933.

Mrs. F. Vincent Duckworth, 
Apartment 518,
Drummond Court Apartments, 
Montreal. P. ft.

Dear Mrs. Duckworth,

I have been told that the Montreal 
Theatre League will in the near future make an 
announcement of those sponsoring the League.

I am writing this letter to ask you 
to make doubly sure that my name is not used in 
any public way, either as a patron or as one of 
those sponeoring the effort.

I do not like the way in which the 
matter is being placed before the public, and I 
wish to have nothing whatever to do with it.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


